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From: Nell Saunders-Scott <nellsaundersscott@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:37 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support for City Administrator

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello La Crosse City Council Members,  
 
Thank you for your service on the council. It is my understanding that topic of a city administrator position will 
once again be considered this week and I’m writing as a resident of La Crosse to share my support for the 
creation of a city administrator position.  A professional, experienced city administrator who can execute a 
strategic vision for the city in a cohesive manner across mayoral terms would be a significant benefit for our city. 
It is my understanding that many cities the size of La Crosse employ administrators and, given the complexities 
of our city, it seems prudent that we invest in the capacity of our city leadership. 
 
Thanks again for your time and dedication on behalf of our community! 
 
Nell Saunders-Scott 
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